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23" February 2022

SCIENCE INVESTIGATION

Dear Parents,

Blossom Class will be continuing to investigate the properties of materials
next term to answer the question:

Which is the best material to keep Ted dry?

We would therefore like each child to bring in 3 different materials for
testing: ideally one they think is waterproof; one that is not; and one
they are not sure about.

Suitable materials could include: part of a plastic bag, a balloon,
cardboard, fabric or a piece of wrapping paper. The materials do not need
to be large, just big enough to easily cover the top of a jam jar. We also
need a number of clean jam jars or clear plastic pots for this experiment;
if you have any please to spare send them in.

These items are needed in school by Monday 28t February (the first
day of term) when we will begin our experiments.

If you have any questions please do ask.
Thank you once again for your continued support.
Yours sincerely,

Diane McDowall
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